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Have Faith - Flourish - Fly High  

 

 

            10 January 2022 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Next week we will begin SATS booster sessions on Mondays after school, beginning on 17 January 2022, to prepare 

the children for the tests in May.  The sessions will run from 3.30 pm to 4.30, so please collect your child from the 

playground at that time. 

The children usually bring some sweets to keep them going, but please keep this to a sensible amount.  

Please could you sign and return the form below to confirm that your child will be attending. 

 

Mr Parker 

 

 

My Child ________________________________ will/will not be coming to SATS boosters on Mondays, beginning on 

17th January 2022. 

 

Signed___________________________ 

 

 

 


